
 
 
 
 
      June 30, 2006 
      DO-06-019 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:  Designated Agency Ethics Officials 
 
FROM: Marilyn L. Glynn 
  General Counsel 
 
SUBJECT: Availability of the Informal Advisory Letters and 

Memoranda and Formal Opinions of the United 
States Office of Government Ethics 

 
 

 The Office of Government Ethics (OGE) has placed the 
Informal Advisory Letters and Memoranda and Formal Opinions 
of the United States Office of Government Ethics for the 
year 2005 on the OGE web site at www.usoge.gov.  This 
guidance, as well as a newly reformatted index covering 
guidance issued from 1990-2005, will be available for 
viewing or downloading and can be found under the advisory 
opinion section. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Marilyn 
Bennett at 482-9210. 

http://www.usoge.gov/

